
Township of Franklin 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS - ADDENDUM 

RFP – Development of Affordable Housing on Block 5, Lots 2 and 3 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed proposals will be received by the Township of Franklin, Hunterdon County, 

State of New Jersey at 10:30 a.m. on October 31, 2022 NOVEMBER 15, 2022 from qualified developers for the 

development of Block 5, Lots 2 and 3 in accordance with the specifications herein or Township approved 

equivalent.  Proposals shall be addressed to: 

 

Christine Burke, Clerk 

202 Sidney Road, Pittstown, NJ 08867 

Proposals shall be clearly marked “Block 5, Lots 2 and 3: Affordable Housing Development Proposal” and bear the 

name of the responding entity.  Respondents shall be required to submit three (3) originals and one (1) electronic 

copy (.pdf) submitted via CD or thumb drive of their proposals. 

 

RFP specifications and information may be obtained at the Township municipal offices during regular business 

hours (8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.) or by emailing Cameron Keng, Municipal Housing Liaison, at cfo@franklin-twp.org.  

 

On October 10, 2022 at 10:00 a.m., the Township will hold a pre-proposal conference at its Municipal Building 

located at the above address. At this time, the Township will provide a comprehensive overview of the project 

and an opportunity for interested developers to ask project related questions. 

No pre-proposal meetings or conferences will be held.  Any questions can be emailed to Cameron Keng, Municipal 

Housing Liaison, at cfo@franklin-twp.org.  Questions will not be answered by telephone. 
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